
Breaking News!  
Aliens have landed on the school grounds of Blessed Sacrament! 

 
Exciting things have been happening on our school grounds. An alien space 

ship crash landed and Reception have been investigating. It was that   
exciting that teachers from other schools in the local area came to join 

RN in their investigation and activities.   

Some of our children have recently had the opportunity to visit the theatre 
to see two different productions. 

Year 4 had a lovely (if somewhat scary) morning at New Brighton Floral      
Pavilion Theatre watching an Ancient Egypt Horrible Histories                       
performance.  We learned lots of new things about our topic and enjoyed   
being able to scream really loudly.  We got to wear 3D glasses for part of the 
show and lots of us nearly jumped out of our seats.  

Year 6 went to see Nativity The Musical at the Empire Theatre. They had an 
amazing time and really enjoyed the experience. A big thank you to Lily 
Hynes's dad for acquiring discounted tickets for us. 

Year Six have 
completed their 
first practice 

test this week. 
We are very 
proud of the            
determination 
and resilience 
that all of the 
children have 

shown. 
Well done Year 

Six. 
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Last week’s attendance. 
R 92.9% 

Y1 93.6% 
Y2 97.4% 
Y3 96.2% 
Y4 94.6% 
Y5 97%  

Y6 97.7% 
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‘Aim high — Live life to the full’               Aspirar a tener una vida al maximum                
           John 10:10 

Year 1 footballers 
played really well at 
Liverpool Academy with 
Blessed Sac Reds losing 
narrowly in the final to 
Bishop Eton with a  
record of Played 7 Won 
6 Lost 1. 
Blessed Sac Whites 
came 4th with a record 
of Played 7 Won 3 
Drew 1 Lost 1  
Well done. 

Star pupils 
We are working hard as a school to improve our  attendance. 
We are proud of the children whose attendance is improving 

and are trying to be in school as much as possible. 
Well done to two of our Y6 pupils who received an award and 

a £20 Liverpool 1 voucher for most improved attendance. 


